
December 11, 2018 
         8:00 a.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following members present: Lewis 
DeWeese, Chair; Chad Galloway, Vice-Chair; and Terry Bramlett.  Bobby Bearden and Steve Stanley were 
absent.  A quorum was present.   
 
Lewis DeWeese, Chair, deferred the responsibility of chairing the meeting to Chad Galloway, Vice-Chair, 
who in turn called the meeting to order.   
 
Denver Foster, Shop Forman for Fannin County School System Transportation Department, gave an update 
on annual bus inspections.  

Dr. April Hodges, Blue Ridge Elementary School Principal, gave the School Happenings update.   

Danny Shinpaugh, Maintenance and Facilities Director, shared a construction update on the storage 
building at the Maintenance Department; additional parking at Fannin County High School and the Board 
of Education; the Highway 515 turn lane project; the SALTO lock system for Blue Ridge Elementary 
School; and the classroom and intercom/phone system update East Fannin Elementary with the Board. 
 
Betsy Hyde, Associate Superintendent, shared an update of the Fannin County School Governance Teams 
with the Board (see attached).  
 
Superintendent Michael Gwatney reviewed the agenda for the upcoming Board meeting to be held on 
Thursday, December 13, 2018.   
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Terry Bramlett, 
seconded by Chad Galloway, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by the Chair when 
deemed necessary. All members voted yes; motion carried.  
        
 

_____________________________ 
       Chad Galloway, Vice-Chairperson 
 

 
_____________________________ 

       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 
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